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Announcing the Grand Reopening of the Exceptional Mineral Rooms! 
  

The Exceptional Mineral Rooms haven't been online since November of 
last year when they were replaced by the Superior Auction Gallery. Today 
they make their exciting return with a new assortment of museum quality 
specimens organized into 11 new mineral rooms! This is just the beginning 
as many more will follow in the weeks and months ahead but it makes a 
great start! 
  
And just to make it an even BETTER start! For one week and one 
week only, all specimens in the Exceptional Rooms will be discounted 
up to 20% OFF the listed website prices! 
  

I counted 165 specimens in all and almost all will carry a 20% discount 
for the next seven days only as part of the Grand Reopening Special. The 
only specimens with a smaller discount are the few consignment pieces and 
even those will be discounted 10% to 15%! This offer will expire on April 
23rd so don't miss out! 
  
The link to the first of eleven Exceptional Mineral Rooms is located here! 
  

Exceptional Mineral Rooms 

  
Enjoy the new update and please e-mail if you have any questions! 
  
Kevin 

Contact Information 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
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